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Mr. Peter Blake, Director of SCHEV welcomed the attendees and provided a brief 
overview of the agenda. Attached is a copy of the attendee list. 

Mr. Blake introduced the CEO of The Virginia Museum of History and Culture (VMHC), 
Mr. Jamie Bosket. Mr. Bosket provided welcoming remarks to the group and spoke 
about the changes at the Virginia Museum of History and Culture. 

Mr. Blake introduced the Chair of the State Council of Higher Education for Virginia 
(SCHEV), Mr. Heywood Fralin. Mr. Fralin gave an overview of the agenda and 
explained the importance of the service that the boards of visitors (BOV} members 
provide. 

Governor Ralph Northam addressed the group via a video message. He stressed the 
importance of making higher education affordable, accessible and accountable. 
Additionally, Governor Northam emphasized the importance of the State Council of 
Higher Education for Virginia and encouraged board members to utilize SCHEV's 
expertise. 

Mr. Blake introduced the first panel featuring The Honorable Kelly Thomasson, 
Secretary of the Commonwealth, the Honorable Fran Bradford, Deputy Secretary of 
Education and the Honorable Aubrey Layne, Secretary of Finance. 

Perspectives on Board Service: 

Kelly Thomasson, Secretary of the Commonwealth shared that the board appointments 
this year were spread equally between men and women and reflect the diversity of the 
commonwealth. 

Fran Bradford, Deputy Secretary of Education thanked and greeted the group on behalf 
of the Secretary of Education, Atif Qarni who was unable to attend. She shared the four 
key areas of focus for education: early childhood, equity in pre-K-12, pathways to a 
good job and access and completion. 

Secretary Bradford opened the discussion for questions. An attendee suggested that it 
would be helpful to have a portal or resource that connects board members across 
institutions to create a community of shared information, best practices, questions and 
concerns. 

Aubrey Layne, Secretary of Finance shared a presentation on Financial Considerations 
and Issues and discussed how these issues impact state funding for higher education. 
Secretary Layne discussed the health of Virginia's economy and the competing issues 
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